
LAUGHLIN INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Over the past several years, Hunt 
Military Communities has been 
focused on forming relationships with 
groups and organizations which help 
us to better serve our military 
families. Blue Star Families, wear 
blue: run to remember, Operation 
Homefront, and Stop Soldier Suicide 
are a few of the organizations which 
have enriched our understanding of 

and services for our military families. I’m pleased to say that we have 
recently formed a multi-year partnership with The Military Family 
Advisory Network (MFAN). Through this partnership, MFAN will share 
the experiences and insight of those residents who live in our 
communities. In addition to focusing on housing issues, the 
partnership will also seek to address some of the other challenges 
faced by military families – specially food insecurity and intimate 
partner violence. Hunt has prioritized and has worked diligently to 
provide the best possible housing for America’s Service Members and 
their families and to improve the overall resident experience. This 
partnership is a further testament to Hunt’s desire to work 
collaboratively with stakeholders to find real solutions. We know this 
relationship between Hunt and MFAN will bring much-needed 
resources to all military family communities. In October, you will see 
our staff’s time and energy poured into the issue of food insecurity as 
well as gathering as many responses to the Resident Satisfaction 
Survey as possible so that we can continue to provide the needed 
services and resources to our military families.  

Best, 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

OCT 
2020 
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Your Laughlin Family Housing Team 

 

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Community Supervisor—Jessica Saul 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

 

RSS—Melinda Velasquez 

RSS—Gabby Rodriguez 

RSS—Sandra Alderete 

QAQC—Claudia De Leon  

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Warehouse Tech—Diego Esparza 

 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840 

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

Laughlin Family Housing wants to wish everyone a 
safe and Happy Halloween! 

    Our President’s Message 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

Community Advisory Board C.A.B
(Previously known as Tenant Reps) 
If you are interesting in becoming the C.A.B 

representative for your street please email us at 
Laughlin@huntcompanies.com for the information 

packet.  

Current C.A.B reps are: 
Bowling– Mr. Wayne 
McKee—SrA Frank 

Pushkar —MSgt Powell 
Yarbrough—Mrs. Coy 

Kenyon—SrA Rodriguez 
Hetrick—Mrs. Long 

O’Brien—Chief Lewis 
Arnold—Mrs. Prather 
Arantz—Mrs. Green 

McConnell (stand– alones ) - Mrs. Anderson 
Frazier (stand-alones) - Mrs. Wetterhall 

Frazier (duplexes) - Lt Williams 
Brown (duplexes) - Mrs. Reagan 

 

Annual Hunt Helping Hands Project 
Every year more than 40 locations and hundreds of 
Hunt Military Communities’ employees throughout 

the United States volunteer their time and energy to 
support one of their local organizations.   

 
Hunt Helping Hands is about using employees time, 

energy and skills for an experience that helps to 
create a strong team spirit, while at the same time 
helping support critical community organizations.  

Employees unanimously agree this is an immensely 
rewarding experience and look forward to it year 

after year.  
 

This year, Laughlin Family Housing, along with other 
Hunt Military Communities will be hosting a local 

food drive. A food bag will be left at your home on 
October  16th for any non-perishable items you 

would like to donate. We ask for all bags to be left 
outside your front door to be picked up October 28th. 

Once we have collected all the bags we will be 
donating them to the Val Verde County Community 

Center Food Bank.  
 

October is Resident Appreciation Month 
We Value YOU as a resident! 

Join us for a month of fun activities and prizes for everyone.  

 

Week 1 (10/5-10/9): Facebook Trivia  

Week 2 (10/12-10/15): Pumpkin Patch Drop Off 

Week 3 (10/19-10/23): Virtual Bingo 

Week 4: (10/26-10/30): Scavenger Hunt 1 and Scavenger Hunt 2 
 

More info and prize announcements to come! 



OCTOBER  2020 

Calendar of Events 

Trash Pick Ups: Tuesdays (8000 side) and Thursdays (9000 side) 

Please call our office for any bulk items to be picked up before your trash day. 

Recycling: Wednesdays all of housing 

Pest Control: Tuesdays and Fridays (per request) 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

OCTOBER  
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    

 

1 

  

2 

 

3 

 

4 
 

Resident 
Appreciation Week 1 

5 
 

Facebook Trivia 
Question 1 

6  

Facebook Trivia 
Question 2 

7 

Resident Information 
Meeting  

Facebook  Trivia 
Question 3 

8 
 

Facebook Trivia 

Question 4 

9 

Facebook Trivia 
Question 5 

10 

11 

Resident 
Appreciation Week 2 

12 

 

13 
 

14 

Q4 Virtual C.A.B 
Meeting 

Last day to RSVP for 
pumpkins 

15  

 

 
 

16 
Hunt Helping Hands 
Food bags Delivered 

Pumpkin Drop offs 

17 

18 

Resident 
Appreciation Week 3 
 

19 
 

 

20 
 

Last day to RSVP for 

Bingo 

 

21 

 

22  
 

23 
Virtual Bingo 

 

24 

 

25 

Resident 
Appreciation Week 4 

26 

 

27 

 

28 

Hunt Helping Hands 
Food Bags Picked 

up 

Scavenger Hunt #1 

29 
 

 

30 
 
Scavenger Hunt #2 

 

31 
HAPPY 

HALLOWEEN!! 
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